
 
 

 
 
For Immediate Release 
Contact: Bambi Poppick 
The Arc New London County  
bpoppick@thearcnlc.org  
860-889-4435 x116 
TheArcNLC.org  

 
February 15, 2017 
 
The Arc NLC Awarded Grant from Eastern Connecticut Association of Realtors  
 
NORWICH—The Eastern Connecticut Association of Realtors has awarded $750 to The Arc New 
London County, which provides individual and group supported employment and training to 
people with intellectual and developmental disabilities (I/DD) in Southeastern Connecticut. The 
grant will help The Arc’s popular Farm Stand, located on Rt 117 in Ledyard, improve its produce 
garden irrigation system, conserving water and significantly reducing plant loss.  

 
For more information on the Arc’s programs, including Agriculture and Aquaponics, please 
contact Bambi Poppick at 860.889.4435 x116 or bpoppick@thearcnlc.org. 

 
Please Note: “The Arc” is not an acronym; please refer to us as The Arc NLC, not “The ARC” and 
not “ARC”.  Thank you. 
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